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STATE OF MISSOURI Matt Blunt, Govemor Doylc Childers, Dircaor

D)EPA'kTENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
~14 www~dnrmo.gov

December 14, 2005

Amy M. Snyder, Senior Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection
Materials-Dccommissioning-Section
Mail Stop T-7E1 8
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Amy:

Here is the letter I sent to you concerning re-use material. I put the wrong address on the letter
and did not notice it till the letter was just returned to my office. I also sent you an email of this
letter. I apologize for the error. I wanted you to receive an official letter from DNR concerning
this subject.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

HAZARDOUS WASTE PROGRAM
Jo Anne Wade, Environmental Specialist III

-DOE Unit, Federal Facilities Section
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